
 
 

   1 

MEMORANDUM 

MEMORANDUM 

 

May 18, 2023 

 

Research Priority of the Board’s Strategic Plan 
 
The Board of Higher Education has asked the Academic Education Committee to develop suggestions for 

goals related to the research role of degree-granting institutions and initiatives and tactics to help reach 

those goals for inclusion in the Board’s Strategic Plan. 

 

During its February and April meetings, the Committee discussed examples of goals and strategies 

developed in other systems or at institutions. At its April meeting, it developed the parameters of a 

research strategy to forward to the full Board for consideration on its Strategic Plan in May 2023. 

 

Commissioner’s Recommendation 

The Commissioner recommends the Board include a priority for a system-wide research focus as part of 

its Strategic Plan. 
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